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I oppose changing how residents in Oregon vote. Having the ability to vote by mail 

allows more people to vote: getting time off work can be challenging and voting by 

mail alleviates that problem. Voting by mail also helps me be a more informed voter. I 

can take my time researching candidates and mark my choice on my ballot as I make 

it, only mailing it in once I've completed all the research and made my final decisions.  


